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 4th Annual Student Research Symposium

Saturday, April 13, 2019 at Yale University



The fourth annual Student Research Symposium organized by the New Haven section of the American Chemical Society is well established as a premier opportunity for young scientists in our area to present the result of their research studies in a professional and supportive environment.  As well as providing experience for researchers of the future to prepare and deliver scientific presentations, and to communicate their accomplishments, the event provides an opportunity for all members of the local chemistry community to learn about the outstanding research that is being carried out at institutions in our area.

The 2019 Student Research Symposium will be held on Saturday April 13 at Yale University.

Keynote Speaker is Professor Craig Crews, Executive Director, Yale Center for Molecular Discovery

[bookmark: _GoBack]The symposium will involve the participation of students from academic institutions in the New Haven area, such as University of New Haven, Southern Connecticut State University, Quinnipiac University and Yale University.  Students will present details of studies that are directed towards undergraduate and graduate degrees and there will both oral and poster sessions. The universities and colleges mentioned above are the proud homes to many students participating in research projects sponsored by the institutions, industry and government and it is anticipated that there will be presentations on a wide range of topics, including pharmaceuticals, nanotechnology, analytical chemistry, forensics, biochemistry, polymer science, green chemistry and sustainability. 

How can you help?  The Student Research Symposium is looking for your support as a Sponsor. Your company’s participation will help to cover expenses such as lunch and coffee breaks, program printing and other meeting-related expenses.  A specific list of sponsorship opportunities for donors is attached, together with a form to complete to indicate your level of sponsorship.

For more information on the Student Research Symposium please contact me using the email address below.  I would be happy to provide you with more detailed information and discuss a possible role in the meeting, including program involvement.



Sincerely,

Mark Burford
American Chemical Society, New Haven Section
markburford@optimum.net
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